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Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
As you may have heard, all teacher unions have rejected the government’s recent pay offer. 

The teaching union NEU has planned another two strike days this half-term. These dates are: 

 Thursday 27th April 

 Tuesday 2nd May 

 

As I’ve mentioned previously, school staff are represented by 4 different unions and the 

current strike only affects those whose are members of the NEU. On both the days stated 

above our school will have to close some classes because of the strike. 

The classes that will be closed on both days are: 

 Reception Class 

 Year 5 

 

All other classes – including nursery – will be open as normal on that day. 

If there are any breakthroughs in talks between government and unions before these dates 

then of course I will keep you updated. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr. Kevin Manning 

Headteacher 

 

 


